
 

 On Thursday 10th March, as part of our 
Lenten almsgiving, St Gregory’s will be  

‘Walking Against Hunger’  
on the school field to raise money for 

CAFOD. 
 

Please sponsor your child (or anyone in our school!) by 
visiting our Just Giving page which is live now.  

 
We hope to walk at least 200km and raise at least £400 

for CAFOD’s work. 
 
 

 
All children up to Year 5 should 
wear their school uniform and 

school shoes to school on 
Thursday.  

Please bring a pair of trainers or 
wellies in a named bag, to wear 
when you Walk Against Hunger. 

 
Year 6 should wear PE Kit as 

usual.  
 

Use our QR Code to donate 

https://walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-gregorys-catholic-primary-school

